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I strongly support this bill.  The use of larger and larger boats ans waves negatively 

impacts all other people and wildlife who use or live in or on the river.  Private 

property is being damaged.  Wilder shoreline is also being damaged.  These large 

boats negatively impact all other folks who use the river.  Our Willamette River is 

precious and it needs this bill to help preserve it. 


